
BREMEN AREA CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 

BOARD MEETING MINUTES

July 18, 2019

The Bremen Area Chamber of Commerce Board met on July 18, 2019 at 9 am at the Bremen 

Banking Center.  Present were Dee Mowry, Nicole Sco/, Sue Henwood, Marilyn Boyd and Toni 

Harper.  Eric Mahler was absent.

Update on Signage:  

The sign located at the corner of Carter and Broad Street will be moved north of where it is 

located at this 3me.

Sue Henwood reported that the sign located at Marie/a Street and Broad Street in need of 

repair.  Dee volunteered to check the sign to see what repairs are needed.

The member sign located at St. Rt. 37 and 664 was discussed.  No ac3on taken un3l ownership 

of land is verified.

Membership Usage of Web Site:

Nicole reported no chamber member has taken advantage of free usage of our web site.

Marilyn will send the necessary forms to members via e-mail.

Speakers for September and October

There was discussion regarding speakers for the months of September and October.  Poten3al 

speakers will be contacted and informa3on will be made available later.

Annual Mee3ng:

The annual mee3ng will be held on November 21, 2019 at the Bremen Area Historical Society.

A meal will be served and Marilyn will make the necessary arrangements for the food.

The chamber will host a mini trade fair prior to the mee3ng.  More details will follow.

Membership Decals:

The Board approved an order of 100 membership decals.

Community Service Fund Drive:

A;er discussion the Board agreed to table this topic.

Holiday Banners:

A;er discussion it was decided to table this topic.

Historical Figures:

Loren and Linda Young have agreed to place four figures in the downtown area.  There was 

discussion about placing more of the figures along Broad Street.  Marilyn and Sue will see if this 

can be done.



Scarecrow Project:

Toni reported more villages and towns in Fairfield County are interested in joining the 

scarecrow displays.  Toni is in contact with Jone/ Haberfield, Visit Fairfield County, as plans go 

forward.

The Board approved a dona3on of $250 to purchase school supplies that will be given to 

Bremen Elementary students at our December mee3ng.

With no other business to conduct President Mowry adjourned the mee3ng a 9: 50 AM.

Marilyn Boyd, Secretary                                       Date


